STUDIOS IN THE NIAGARA HOTEL

NIAGARA FALLS GAZETTE RADIO STATION
NIAGARA FALLS, NEW YORK

November 8, 1940

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper,
438 East 21st Street,
Brooklyn, New York.

Dear Mr. Cooper:

This is to verify your report on hearing WHLD
on Sundey, November 3. Your report checks with our log.

Thank you for your consideration in writing %o

us.
Yours very truly,
RADIO STATION WHLD,
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Ben Bezof
Program Dlrector
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